
 
 
PL/MS/Rule 6 
 
 
 
Deputy Mary Lowe 
Silvercoombe 
Rue des Marais 
Vale 
Guernsey 
GY6 8AX 
 
23 January 2015 
 
 
Dear Deputy Lowe 
 
RE: RULE 6 QUESTIONS 
 
Thank you for submitting the rule 6 questions relating to time and expenditure incurred for 
States members off island. HSSD received your letter dated 7 January on 14 January and 
have responded as appropriate.  
 
Please find attached our analysis covering 2008, 2009, 2010 and 2011.  Should Board 
member travel expenditure become routinely published, HSSD endeavours to capture such 
expenditure in a way that allows for easily accessible and reportable figures by end of 
January each year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Deputy P Luxon 
Minister 
Health and Social Services Department 


